
Notice of Public Information Meeting 
 
 

All interested persons are hereby given notice that the Oklahoma 
Department of Transportation (ODOT) has scheduled a public 
information meeting to discuss the temporary road closure of US-
177 in Kay County.  
March 4, 2010 at 6:00 pm, in the Braman Community Room, 
located at 302 Broadway, Braman Oklahoma.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to inform the public of the 
Department's plans to  reconstruct the bridge over East Branch 
Dry Creek. The Department's intent is to temporally close this 
portion of US-177 during the bridge reconstruction process in an 
attempt to expedite construction. 
 
The total project amount is 1,370,440.00.  

The contract is set for 100 days to complete construction with an 
incentive/disincentive for completing the project within 100 days. 

The contractor’s tentative schedule to start construction is the end 
of March beginning of April depending on weather conditions. 

 
I-35 will remain the designated detour route. 
 

 

 

 

OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

 


